
 

  

  
    

    

 

Notice of Study Commencement and  
Public Information Centre 1 

Servicing Master Plan 
The Study 
The Municipality of Middlesex Centre is undertaking an update to the Master Servicing Plan that was previously 
completed in 2010. Since the completion of the 2010 Master Servicing Plan, the Municipality has experienced 
growth in some settlement areas which has prompted servicing extensions and infrastructure upgrades not 
captured or envisioned in the previous study. As such, this Servicing Master Plan (SMP) will examine the 
servicing systems by: 

• Reviewing new planning policies; 

• Considering population and development growth projections; 

• Reviewing current and future needs and issues that exist within the Municipality; 

• Aligning with and supporting the Municipality’s Official Plan and other strategic plans and policies; and 

• Supporting planned growth within the Municipality to the year 2042. 

This study is being conducted in accordance with Approach #2 of the Master Planning Process, as outlined in 
Appendix 4 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (MCEA) document (October 2000, as amended in 
2015). This SMP is intended to meet the requirements of Phase 1 and 2 of the MCEA process. 

Virtual Public Information Centre 1 
Joint information session and discussion together with the

Transportation Master Plan 

January 11, 2023 – 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Please register at www.middlesexcentre.ca/events 

Notice of the Public Information Centre was first published on December 12, 2022. 

We Want to Hear From You! 
At this stage in the study, we need your help to identify issues, needs and opportunities relating to the Municipality’s 
water, wastewater, stormwater and solid waste servicing systems. Please visit middlesexcentre.ca/smp for 
information presented at the Public Information Centre. 

If you have any comments or questions regarding the SMP study, please contact the following: 

Rob Cascaden, P.Eng. Jeff Paul, P.Eng. 
Director of Public Works and Engineering Consultant Project Manager 
Municipality of Middlesex Centre Stantec Consulting Ltd. 
10227 Ilderton Road 600-171 Queens Avenue 
Ilderton, ON N0M 2A0 London, ON N6A 5J7 
519-666-0190 ext. 5245 519-319-5806 
cascaden@middlesexcentre.ca jeff.paul@stantec.com 

All information is collected in accordance with the Environmental Assessment Act, RSO 1990 
Chapter E.18 Part II Section 5.1. Information will be used to inform the project team in the 
development of the Transportation Master Plan. All submissions become part of the public record 
and disclosed in full in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act (MFIPPA). 

www.middlesexcentre.ca/events
https://middlesexcentre.ca/smp

